
Department of Family Services 
333 N Rancho Dr • Ste 130 • Las Vegas NV 89106


(702) 455-7200 • Fax (702) 486-7885 

Thomas D. Morton, Director 

January 6, 2009 

Suken Shah 
Cox Media 
6725 Via Austi Parkway 
Suite # 100 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 

Dear Suken: 

On behalf of the In Home and Permanency Units of the Department of Family Services, 
I want to thank you for your generosity in the Build-a-Bear event. Your commitment to 
helping the children in our community is sincerely appreciated. 

Each year the Department of Family Services strives to ensure that our children have a 
special holiday season. Various programs and donors have enriched the lives of 
children and enable them to enjoy the holidays to a greater degree, and the Build-a-
Bear event was one such program. We saw many smiles, laughs and giggles from the 
children; it was a huge success! We can't thank you enough for your support, donation 
and participation in this community event. Personally, I cannot express enough how 
grateful I am that these children had a wonderful holiday. This event could not have 
taken place if it were not for the fantastic support and teamwork that you provided to 
this project. 

Thanks again, and I hope that we can coordinate another successful event to make a 
difference in children's lives! 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Weg 
Family Services Specialist 
Central In-Home Unit 
333 N. Rancho, Suite 311 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89106 
(702) 455-8453-office 
(702) 647-4261-fax
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RORY REID, Chairman • CHIP MAXFIELD, Vice-Chairman
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VIRGINIA VALENTINE, RE., County Manager
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